Proposal re Non-licensed creel fishermen
12th February 2017
Dear Iain,
At the recent meeting held in Portmahomack on Thursday 9th February it was unanimously agreed by all the fishermen present that I should e:mail the following proposal for you to take forward :-
Non-licenced creel fishermen (hobby fishermen):
That the above should require a permit to fish creels and that they should be required to record their catch passing this information on to the authorities.  This would:-
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Give the fisheries an official record of exactly how many 'Hobby Fishermen' are working the areas along with their details.
· A record of catches of the ‘Hobby Fishermen’ be kept – this would assist with Fisheries statistics
· Those not willing to apply for a permit as a ‘Hobby Fisherman’ if caught fishing without a permit should then have some form of penalty imposed – whether it is confiscation of gear or monetary.   
I understood from the meeting that a similar proposal had been made a number of years ago – perhaps it is time to re-address this ‘sore’ issue. 
Kind regards.
Maureen R Ross
